
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

This year has been truly magical at Lanesfield - in fact I feel the best ever!. The            

productions, the services and our Christmas dinners. Christmas is a time where we celebrate 

with families and can be a very emotional time .For Lanesfield this year I know both our 

families and staff have experienced the sadness of losing a loved one and yesterday all 

those emotions took over.  I was so proud of everyone - Thank you all for your support 

throughout this term. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Christmas and a Healthy and 

Peaceful New year. Also on behalf of myself and all the staff to thank everyone for the 

many Christmas cards and many gifts, it is very thoughtful at such a challenging time.  

I look forward to welcoming you all back to the Lanesfield Family on Monday 8
th

 January.  

  

Please look online for the lovely Christmas Greetings from staff and children. 
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Diary Dates 

Christmas holidays - Monday 25th December 

to Friday 5th January - Return to school 

Monday 8th January. 

 

January 

8th Topic week 

8th  Pink class trip 

10th Yellow class trip 

11th Red class trip 

15th Football match - Away 

16th SEN Parents evening 

Overall school attendance is 94.6% 

Class attendance: 

• Orange 97.6% 

• Blue 96.6% 

• Purple 95.7% 

• Indigo 95% 

• Red 95% 

• Lilac 94.5% 

• Green 93.8% 

• Yellow 92.8% 

• Pink 92.2% 

• Butterflies 91.9% 

Welcome to Mr 

Barlow - Our 

new minibus    

driver 

Site Supervisor 

We are also pleased to announce we have appointed 

a new Site Supervisor who will join our family in 

January, welcome Mr Handley - photo to follow. 

 

Fund Raising 

This year we have raised £905.81 for school funds. The children have also seemed to              

really enjoy taking part in the raffles and buying the gifts on offer. Again thank you for 

your support.    



 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For DT: Richmond, Anntressa, Devansh, Nariyah, Kornelia, Rajvir, 

Joseph, Laya-Rae, Sadie-Sue. Ade, Robert, Finley, Shiann, Ava, 

Eide-Beau, Kimpreet, Eliyus, Preeya. 

Huge thank 

you to all 

our parents 

who       

donated to 

the Bilston                     

Community 

Shop 

Congratualtions to 

our winners: 

Parent Hamper: 

Hannah 

 

Name the elf: 

Arianna 

 

Number of sweets in 

jar: Jodhveer 
Christmas jumper day raised £143 for 

Save the children - Thank you 

Please see our Christmas tree- all   

decorations have been made by the 

children 

Santa in his grotto 



 

Congratulations to our overall 

Christmas card winners: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Competition - Class winners 

• 1st Miah 

• 2nd Ishani 

• 3rd Jodhveer 



 

Butterfly visit to Lanesfield Church 

 

Reception Class 

Craft Day Photos 

 

 


